Slow Down Lafayette: New Lower
Speed Limits around Schools

Dear Parents, family, and friends of
Lafayette students,

Over the summer, the City of Lafayette
installed new speed limit signs
reflecting the new speed limits in
school zones around all five LafSD

campuses:

e Burton Valley

e Happy Valley

o Lafayette Elementary

e Springhill

e Stanley
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Per State Law, school zone speed limits Sl ARE PRESENT

are in effect within 500' of an entry to a
school whenever children are present,
i.e. pick-up/drop-off times, lunchtime,
etc.

The City has also reduced the speed limit near Acalanes High School, private
schools and eight other roadway segments in town - please visit the city’s
website at www.lovelafayette.org/slowdown for more details including a
map.

Drivers should be aware of the new speed limits in school zones
and mindful of how fast they are travelling.

Remember: Driving at a safe speed lowers the likelihood of a crash by
allowing more response time and better visibility.
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